
Editor: MSPost77PastCommander@yahoo.com 

The Revei l le  – February 
2019 

 
Post 77 has a new active Web-Site  

legionpost77ms.org 
 
Schedule of Events: 
Mar.2 – ALA Mardi Gras Ball 
Mar.6 - Legion Family Dinner & Meetings 
Mar.16 – St Patrick Day Events 

 
 

Post 77 Updates: 
 
…. Bingo Schedule: - Fridays & Sundays:  
5:00p = Doors Open, 
6:30p = Warm-Up Games 
7:00p = Early Birds Games 
7:30p = Regular Bingo Games 

 
….  VAN for VETs: - The “Van for Vets” van is located at the Lakeshore 
VFW for February. 
 
 
….  Super Bowl Party: - Since the Saints did not play in Super Bowl LIII, 
there was no interest generated in a party, so we have to classify the 
result as a “BUST”. However, we wish to express our kudos to Robert & 
Deena[sp] Meador for setting up a 200”+ silver screen, projector, and 
sound system interconnected with our cable TV to produce a spectacular 
result. And kudos to our Commander, who scurried out to provide the 
limited number who showed, with “finger-food” and drinks.  
 
….  St. Patrick’s Day: - On Saturday, March 16th, Unit 77 will carry on 
the traditional corned beef & cabbage dinner for $8. The Post will make 
our parking lot available for $10, which includes one $8 plate. 
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….  Nominations Committee: - The Vice-Commander will form the 
2019-2020 Nominations Committee for the 2019-2020 Officer 
Nominations. Any member may be elected to any office provided he/she 
is a current dues paid member and has a DD-214 on file at the Post [or 
WWII equivalent]. Positions available: Commander, Vice-Commander, 
Adjutant, Chaplain, Judge Advocate, Sgt-at-Arms, and 4-Executives. 
Nominations will be taken for vetting by the Committee from the floor at 
the April & May Legion meetings, and at the June meeting for vacancies 
still existing prior to the June meeting elections. 
 
….  DRAW-DOWN COMING – The Post is planning a 50/50 Draw-down 
on a quarterly basis. The tickets will be $10 and will be available in 
March, April, & May with a drawing on the 1st available Saturday in 
June. We are in need of orange-colored medicine bottles [over 700 are 
needed]. 
 
 
Editors Note:    As always the information presented here is provided to the Editor, 
generally by word of mouth. It is possible that some details may have been misspoken 
or misunderstood. If so, send corrections to: MSPost77PastCommander@yahoo.com 
 
 
 
 


